
Renewal of NDFs by the Central Bank of Colombia
On 27 March 2020, Banco de la República announced that the maturities of NDFs that expired before 25 April
2020 would be renewed.

This announcement was mistaken in the sense that the date announced should have been that of the day
following the April meeting of the Board of Directors. Thus, all NDFs with maturities before 1 May 2020 will be
renewed.
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